
From: Gillum, Amber <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov

Derrick, BarbaraBarbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov
Stanton, Cherylcstanton@dew.sc.gov
James, TamaraTamara.James@dss.sc.gov
Parks, GreyBParks@dew.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Alford, Susansusan.alford@dss.sc.gov

Date: 12/2/2015 1:22:59 PM
Subject: RE: SNAP Waiver

Attachments: SC ABAWD Waiver Extension Request_12-2-15.pdf

Here you go.
 
Amber Gillum, Deputy State Director
South Carolina Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Avenue, Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: 803-898-7474
Cell: 803-331-7350
Email: amber.gillum@dss.sc.gov
 
From: Glaccum, David [mailto:DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2015 3:27 PM
 
To: Gillum, Amber <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>; Derrick, Barbara <Barbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Stanton, Cheryl <cstanton@dew.sc.gov>; James, Tamara <Tamara.James@dss.sc.gov>; Parks, Grey <BParks@dew.
sc.gov>; Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>; Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>; Smith, Austin 
<AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: SNAP Waiver
 
Thank you, Amber. 
 
Does it explain the purpose of the extension request?  Do you mind sending us a copy?
 
From: Gillum, Amber [mailto:Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 3:10 PM
 
To: Derrick, Barbara
 
Cc: Glaccum, David; Stanton, Cheryl; James, Tamara; Parks, Grey; Baker, Josh; Pisarik, Holly; Smith, Austin
 
Subject: Re: SNAP Waiver
 
Waiver is ready and will be sent to FNS tomorrow morning. I gave them a heads up last week.
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

"Derrick, Barbara" <Barbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov> wrote:

David, I don't believe we have submitted the request yet. Current extension is good through December 31. I'll check 
with Amber and get back with you. Barbara

On Dec 1, 2015, at 2:52 PM, Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
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Hope y’all had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.
 
Because I have not heard back, I wanted to follow up on the status of the waiver extension application.
 
Thank you.
 
DMG
 
From: Glaccum, David 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 2:16 PM
 
To: Stanton, Cheryl; James, Tamara; Gillum, Amber; 'Derrick, Barbara'; 'Parks, Grey'
 
Cc: Baker, Josh; Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: SNAP Waiver
 
Team DSS and DEW,
 
Gov. Haley has decided that, at this point, a three (3) month extension to the waiver is the best policy to 
ensure success with both DEW taking over management of the E&T program, and DSS transitioning to 
ABAWD tracking without a waiver.  We would appreciate if the purpose of the waiver was spelled out in 
the waiver request, that being providing time for the E&T transition and DSS ABAWD tracking.
 
Thank you for all the work y’all have done to date, and for all the work y’all will continue to do as we 
move to a waiver-free program starting April 1, 2015.
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions.  Have a Happy Thanksgiving.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
 

mailto:DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov

